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NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD 
Issued: April 19, 2017  

 
In the Matter of an Alternative Rate Design Stakeholder Process for Xcel Energy 
Docket No. E-002/CI-15-662 
 
Comment Period:   Comment period closes May 15, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. 

   Comments must be received by 4:30 p.m. on the close date 

Comments received after comment period closes may not be considered 
 
Project Background:  On March 31, 2017, Xcel Energy (Xcel) filed comments in the above-cited 
docket stating that it intends to develop an alternative rate design pilot.  On April 11, 2017, the 
Company presented a proposed process at a Commission informational meeting.  Xcel proposed a 
development timeline resulting in a pilot to be filed November 2017.  The proposal includes further 
substantial stakeholder engagement.  In order to evaluate Xcel’s request, the Commission seeks 
comments determining possible further action.      
 
Topics open for comment:   

• What procedural actions, if any, should the Commission take at this time with respect to Xcel’s 
proposal to file a rate design pilot by November 2017? 

• Should the record in this docket eventually be incorporated into the record for Xcel’s pilot when 
filed? 

• Should this generic docket continue in parallel to the Xcel pilot development, and if so, what 
should the Commission address in this generic docket apart from the issues addressed in the Xcel 
pilot proceeding?  

• Please provide any other comments related to Xcel's informational meeting presentation on its 
plan to develop and file a TOU pilot. 

 
Filing Requirements:  Utilities, telecommunications carriers, official parties, and state agencies are 
required to file documents using the Commission’s electronic filing system (eFiling).  All parties, 
participants and interested persons are encouraged to use eFiling:  mn.gov/puc, select eFiling, and 
follow the prompts. 
 
Send U.S. Mail to Public Utilities Commission, 121 7th Place East, Suite 350, St. Paul MN  55101. 
Please include the Commission’s docket number in all communications.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Daniel P. Wolf, Executive Secretary 
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Full Case Record:  See all documents filed in this docket via the Commission’s website - mn.gov/puc, 
select Search eDockets, enter the year (15) and the docket number (662), select Search. 
 
Subscribe to receive email notification when new documents are filed in this docket at mn.gov/puc, 
select Subscribe, and follow the prompts. 
 
Questions about this docket or Commission process and procedure?  Contact Commission staff, 
Michelle Rebholz, at michelle.rebholz@state.mn.us or Susan Mackenzie, at 
susan.mackenzie@state.mn.us . 
 
Change your mailing preferences:  Email docketing.puc@state.mn.us or call 651-201-2204 
 
This document can be made available in alternative formats (e.g., large print or audio) by calling 
651-296-0406 (voice).  Persons with hearing loss or speech disabilities may call us through their 
preferred Telecommunications Relay Service. 
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